THE HUNGER PROJECT

LE PROJET FAIM

CANADA OFFICE
BUREAU DU CANADA
260 KING STREET EAST
4TH FLOOR
TORONTO, ONT. M5A 1K3
(416) 601-6974

March 15, 1995

Directors and Officers, The Hunger Project in

FAX: (416) 601-6976

PETER FISHER, C.A.

BERNE GRUSH Secretary

BRIAN HULL, M.A. Vice-President

HILARY JOHNSTON President

DON KASON, C.A. Treasurer

INEZ KELLY

TONY PAWSON, PLD.

VALERIE SALTER

Global Board of Directors, The Global Hunger Project

President
JOAN HOLMES

Chairman ROBERT N. CHESTER

Directors

PETER G. BOURNE, M.D.

JOAN HOLMES

GRAÇA MACHEL

Queen NOOR of Jordan

YOSHIO SAKURAUCHI

Dr. EBRAHIM M. SAMBA

M.S. SWAMINATHAN, Ph.D.

Computer Support Experts Inc. 2380 Bromsgrove Road, Unit #1 Mississauga ON L5J 4E6

Dear Sir,

On behalf of The Hunger Project, I would like to express our appreciation for the courteous and prompt service, Computer Support Experts Inc. staff have exhibited over the last few years.

Over the years you have continued to provide a high degree of professional service. Keeping our budget constrains in mind, you have contributed to the end of hunger on our planet, which as you know, is the mission of The Hunger Project as a non-profit organization.

Once again, thank you for your services and continues support.

Sincerely,

Margaret Smelkowska

Manager of Information Services

/ms